AIPA February 2020 Newsletter

Our Members

The 2020 Avon Industrial Park Association Board voted in officers at the board meeting held January 14, 2020, kindly
hosted by Wrobel Engineering Co., Inc.:

President: Bob Costa, of BC Tent and Awning Co., Inc.

Vice President: Wayne Delano, of Weiss Sheet Metal, Inc.
Treasurer: Howard Davis, of Davis Realty Trust

Secretary: Lynne Mendoza, of Wrobel Engineering Co., Inc.

Board Members, including the above officers also includes:

Brian DelLano of Weiss Sheet Metal, Inc., Marc Roy of Roy Elevator Cabs and Entrances, Inc., Rebecca Conley of
AccuRounds, Rick Mansur of All Tech Sound & Production Services, Jeannette Dyer of Design Communications, Ltd., Dick
Naisuler of Portal, Inc., and Emadeddin Muntasser of Muntasser Group.

The Board would also like to extend a special thank you to our AIPA webmaster Laura Haley of John F. Shea Co., Inc. who
has graciously updated the site and assisted with the maintenance of it over the past year+.

New Business

The AIPA Sign Committee, headed up by AIPA Board member Marc Roy, has come up with an initial design and will now
begin to obtain hard quotes for submission to the Town of Avon to begin bidding and implementation. The committee
engaged Sign Designs of Brockton for design services. Changes may still be made by the Town itself but the committee
did a wonderful job narrowing down design using the existing foundations and posts with updates to modernize and
stream line signs at each end of Bodwell Street.

If another email should be used or added to the newsletter list for your company please submit it through the website
here:
http://www.avonindustrialpark.org/contact-us/

Some businesses have still not provided a company logo for the website, any changes to company information can also
be submitted, link to do so here: http://www.avonindustrialpark.org/aipa-membership/join/

Old Business

AIPA Membership Dues is now due. You can renew online at http://www.avonindustrialpark.org/aipa-membership/join-
2/ or fill out the attached form and mail to:

Howard Davis c/o Unitel

145 Bodwell Street

Avon, MA 02322

The link to the AIPA directory has changed, it has been updated on the Town of Avon’s website and if your company
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Uses the link on its own website please update from http://www.avonindustrialpark.org/member-directory/ to
http://www.avonindustrialpark.org/aipa- membership/member-directory/

Around Avon

Severe Weather Information, Phone Numbers and Resources https://www.avon-ma.gov/home/news/severe-weather-
information-phone-numbers-and-resources

Winter Parking Ban in effect through April 15, 2020, no parking of vehicles on public streets.

https://www.mass.gov/guides/information-on-the-outbreak-of-2019-novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov updated 2/4/2020.

Please direct any questions or comments through the AIPA website http://www.avonindustrialpark.org/contact-us/




